
From: Daniel Schulman <Daniel.Schulman@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 10:22 AM 
To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Approval to Attend College Art Association Conference  
  

Dear Lisa --  
 
I am writing to report that I attended the College Art Association (CAA) Annual Conference, held 
this year in Chicago, from February 12-15, 2020.  Founded in 1911, the College Art Association 
promotes excellence in scholarship and teaching in the history and criticism of the visual arts 
and in creativity and technical skill in the teaching and practices of art. 
 
Due to my own busy schedule during that week, I was only able to attend one session, on 
Saturday, February 15. Non-member admission for the four day conference is $435 and was 
covered by the CAA.  
 
Yours, 
 
Daniel Schulman 

  
Program Director/Visual Art 

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 
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